Subject: Re: Benin and Cameroon DHS 2-17-2018
Posted by Janet-DHS on Thu, 16 May 2024 13:40:58 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

There is not an English language version of the Benin 2017 report. | don't believe that any final
reports in French, Spanish, or Portuguese have been translated into English.
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